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September 2, 2014 
 
To whom it may concern. 
 
As the Co-Investigator on the Optimization of a Solar Power Station project, I can affirm that 
the statements made in the STARS application are correct and complete.  
 
This project saw the development of a control algorithm which can be used to maximize the 
benefit of PV arrays in domestic and industrial applications. This investigation was among the 
first that studied the use of PV arrays, coupled with energy storage to reduce peak demand on 
local utilities based on load patterns, and climatic conditions.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
John E. Makaran, Ph.D., P.Eng., 
Industrial Research Chair 
Centre for Research and Innovation 
Fanshawe College  
 
 


